
MEMORANDUM 

TO: Airport Board 
FROM: Patrick Dame, C.M., Executive Director  
DATE: September 13, 2022 
RE: Special Operator Permit – Dale Aviation – Host Elevate Rapid City 

Dale Aviation has requested a Special Operator Permit to host an Elevate mixer at the Dale 
Aviation hangar on September 13, 2022 from 3:00 PM to 6:30 PM. 

Due to timing, staff has reviewed their request along with parking and security plans and has 
approved the permit.  We have also approved waiving of the associated fee as the amount of 
time for airport staff is very minimal. 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends Board acknowledgement of the Special 
Operator Permit from Dale Aviation and approve waiving of the Special Operator Permit fee.  
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